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ExQ3 issued on 13 October 2022 

Qu. 

No. 

Question Response 

CA.3.12 

(i) & (ii)

The Applicants’ Written Summary of Oral Submissions for 

CAH2 [Item 7, REP5-026] confirms the statutory 

undertakers to whom standard protective provisions set 

out in Parts 1 and 3 of Schedule 12 of the dDCO [REP8-

003] would apply, and bespoke protective provisions at 

Parts 10, 11, 13, 25 and 26 which apply to statutory 

undertakers who are listed in the BoR [REP6-007]. 

i) Could the listed Statutory Undertakers set out any 

outstanding concerns with the protective provisions; and

ii) If the protective provisions are not satisfactory provide 

your preferred alternative wording. 

NGET is currently in proactive discussions with the Applicant with regards 

to the protective provisions to be included in the development consent 

order and it considers that agreement on the final terms is likely.  

NGET does not currently consider there are any substantial concerns that 

cannot be addressed between NGET and the Applicant. 




